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Good Afternoon

I am writing regarding the West Midlands Interchange project and the concerns myself and
my fellow residents have raised.

The destruction of the green belt land as opposed to other brown belt sites is something
that’s should not be tolerated. The natural habitat of so many living things should be
protected and respected. The beautiful countryside which so many people and animals
adore should be preserved.

The roads surrounding the proposed site are already over run and there is not sufficient
infrastructure to support this. The impact of thousands more HGV’s is a dangerous
proposition and the impact to the environment catastrophic. The M6 Junctions 10 - 15 is
prone to lorry accidents on a weakly basis, it would be irresponsible to increase the traffic
and risk of accidents in this area.

The area of the proposed development is loved and appreciated by so many residents, other
communities and wildlife. Please do not destroy it.

Kind Regards 
Charlotte Appleby

On 4 Mar 2019, at 16:20, West Midlands Interchange
<WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam
 
West Midlands Interchange Project – TR050005
 
Your reference: 20015947
 
Please be advised that the Rule 8 letter has been published. This
letter gives notice of the procedural decisions made following the
Preliminary Meeting about the way in which the proposal for the
above project is to be examined. This includes the timetable for
the examination of the application and the Examining Authority’s
initial questions. It also requests Statements of Common Ground
and Local Impact Reports, and invites Interested Parties to submit
written representations.

All documents in relation to this project can be viewed here:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/west-
midlands/west-midlands-interchange/
 
If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it
into your browser.
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Yours faithfully
 
West Midlands Interchange Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN
 
Email: WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
 
Web: infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National
Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-
inspectorate (The Planning Inspectorate)
Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the
Planning Inspectorate.
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